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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed festival greetings to people of the State on the auspicious 

occasion of Makar Sankranti. He has also extended warm greetings to all 

the devotees and pilgrims visiting the State during the festival season and 

prayed for safe and secure holy dip at Parasuram Kund.  

The Governor wished that the arrangement provided by the State 

Government, district administration and organizers would ensure all 

comfort and convenience for the pilgrims. 

In his festival message, the Governor also said that the festivity of Makar 

Sankranti coincides with Magh Behu and Pongal on the next day. On 

behalf of people of Arunachal Pradesh, he conveyed their good wishes to 

the people of Assam and Kerala. 

May these festivals bind each one of us in fraternal love and affection, the 

Governor wished. 
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